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July 23, 2021 

 
BY EMAIL 
 
Debra A. Howland, Secretary and Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:   Docket No. DG 18-094: Petition for Authority to Operate as a Public 

Utility in the Town of Epping 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
In Order No. 26,220, issued on February 8, 2018, granting franchise authority to 
Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or “Company”) to operate in the Town of 
Epping, the Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) required that Northern 
“develop and file a detailed cost summary within 60 days after the in-service date 
of Phase 1 and Phase 2 line extensions, with a variance analysis of those costs 
compared to the cost projections used in Exhibit 8.” Order No. 26,220 at 12. 
 
The first meter in Phase 2 of the project was set on May 26, 2021. Accordingly, 
and in compliance with the Order, enclosed is a schedule showing the original 
estimated cost by category, the actual cost, the variance amount, and a brief 
explanation of the variance.  
 
Please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns regarding this 
matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc. 
 
cc: Service List by Email 
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